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(Consumer Data Right) Bill 2019 [Provisions] 
 
I am emailing in relation to information I provided to the Senate Economics Committee inquiry into 
the Treasury Laws Amendment (Consumer Data Right) Bill 2019. 
 
In response to a question on engagement with Treasury after I had made a submission, I advised the 
Committee there had been no further engagement. It has now come to my attention there was 
some limited engagement with my staff, but I understand no change to the bill.  Please let me know 
if you would like more information. 
 
Regards 
Judi Jones 
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